
Good morning shipmates, 

 

We have a very busy weekend coming up.  This will be the last presentation of our 

floats for this year.  Please plan on attending and supporting the base as we make 

people aware of what the Submarine Service has accomplished.  Both floats will be 

on display at each event. 

 

November 10, 8am-4pm:  Flabob Airport Honors Veterans 

If you wish to come early and help set up, SOS breakfast will be available near 

where we are.  Although it is all day, feel free to come as you can.  The earlier you 

get there the easier it will be to find parking.  Attending this event is what enables 

us to store the Bonefish float at the airport for free. 

 

November 11, 7:30-noon:  Redlands Veterans Day Parade 

Staging starts at 7:30, in front of Redlands High School on Citrus Avenue, with the 

parade starting at 9AM.  We should be through long before noon.  If you are not up 

to walking, chairs will be on the Bonefish float so you can ride the entire route.  

We are not sure where parking is located, but if you park near staging we can get 

you back to your car from the end of the parade. 

 

Our last meeting of the year will be on December 8, at Zacatecas for our 

Holiday Party.  Good food, silent auction, much visiting, and more.  The meeting 

will start at the normal time.  I hope to see you at all of these activities.  If you 

have any questions, feel free to contact me or any eBoard member. 

 

If you have a lead or an idea for a speaker or program, please let me or any eBoard 

member know so that we can schedule it 

 

Daryl Brock 


